
December 14, 2020 

VIA EMAIL & FEDERAL EXPRESS - Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
Attn: Debra Howland, Executive Director 

RE: ENGIE Retail, LLC d/b/a Think Energy (hereinafter "Think Energy") 

Think Energy* 
.,,,,,..a .a........ 

by eNGie 

Docket No.: DM 15-490 - 2020 TRIENNIAL LICENSE RENEWAL - Supplemental Document 
Request re Financial Security pursuant to PUC 2003.03(a)(S) 

In addition to Think Energy's 2020 Triennial License Renewal submission on October 2, 2020, NH PUC 
Staff requested an increase in Think Energy's financial security and said financial security be amended to 
comply with PUC 2003.03(a)(5). 

Attached please find Bond Rider #K13509839 increasing the bond amount to $350,000 & including said 

language to comply with PUC 2003.03(a)(S). 

Please do not hesitate to contact me via email at marsha.griffin@engie.com with any questions. 

Regards, 

~J.~ 

Marsha Griffin 
Senior Paralegal 
1360 Post Oak Blvd., Suite 400 
Houston, TX 77056 
www.mythinkenergy.com 


